
 

Winter Recess Reminders 
Since we are a Liink Campus we have specific weather guidelines that we follow 
for outdoor play.  The Liink Project follows the wind chill or actual temperature 

reading of 13 degrees for the minimum outdoor temperature for recess breaks.  
However, the chart below is used to determine appropriate outdoor time for a 
fluctuating wind chill. Since each recess is only 15 minutes, we will go outside when 

the chart is green or yellow. Please dress your children in layers to 
accommodate the fluctuating temperature that occurs throughout the day.     

 

Items you might consider sending: 

Hats 

Gloves/Mittens 

Scarves 

Rain Boots/Rubber Boots 

Coats 


